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ORR Support to the Department of State
Calendar Year 1966

ORR prepared a total of 148 items in response to requests
from the Department of State during Calendar Year 1966. These
requests by subject are as follows:

The war in Vietnam 19
Communist economic activities in the LDC's 32
Communist presence in the Near East 7
US trade, shipping and economic aid policies 34
East-West bridgebuilding 10
: US economic policy toward Communist China 5
Indonesia's economic crisis 9
Economic situation in Zambia, Rhodesia, and 7
South Africa
Far East/Southeast Asia economic conditions 2
USSR/Eastern Europe economic conditions 5
Review of National policy papers 7
State-Defense China Study Group 2
Other 9

The principal requesters for this support include:

Robert W. Barnett, Deputy Assistant Secretary, Bureau
of East Asian and Pacific Affairs.

Allan Evans, Deputy Director for Research, INR

Robert Wright, Director, Office of East-West Trade
Charles Carlisle, Office of Coordinator of Cuban Affairs
Ambassador Llewellyn Thompson

Raymond E. Lisle, Country Director, Eastern Europe,
Bureau of European Affairs

25X1A Malcolm Toon, Country Director, Soviet Union, Bureau
of European Affairs

State Department review completed
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Department of State Support to ORR
Calendar Year 1966

ORR prepares annually between 25 and 30 NIS General
Survey Sections (Section 6). Advance draft copies of these
sections are forwarded to appropriate embassies and consulates
for comments which are returned to ORR for incorporation into
our final draft.

Reporting from embassies and consulates is used as
source material in the preparation of ORR finished intelligence.
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SECRET ATTACHMENT February 2, 1967

MEMORANDUM FOR: Mr. William Morell
ORR/CIA

25X1
Bill -

If you have a 1ittle time before our
meeting, you may l1ike to take a glance at
this very impressive proposall-a

25X1

The immediate issue is Phase 1, the
Feasibility Study, designed to scout the area
and establish whether the data basis would
support further progress into the later phases.
The quick statement is to be found in the
Introduction (paras. 1.5 and 1.6, page 2).
Phase 1, as I understand it, is estimated to
take 5 months and [ ALl decisions
about proceeding further would await the out-
come of this phase. 25X1

We are looking forward to seeing you on

Tuesday.

Allan Evans
Deputy Director for Research

SECRET ATTACHMENT
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